
 

 

5th March 2017  
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

1JJ Class Assembly 
  

Next Tuesday is our class assembly and for the assembly children are going to be given the 

opportunity to dress up as teachers. There is no expectation for full outfits, this is just to help 

children get into character! This is not compulsory and is entirely up to you and your child to 

decide if you’d like them to dress up. 

 

The assembly will start at 9.10am and all families are welcome to join. It will finish at 

approximately 9.40am. Please come along and support your child if you can. 

 

Any questions, please feel free to come and speak to me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jess Jones  

1JJ Class Teacher   
 


